
***Attention Church Leaders***

Woman’s Missionary Union of Dover Baptist Association are now accepting
applications for Carolyn Hollins Memorial Camper Scholarship for CrossRoads Camp

● Scholarship aid will be given to two qualifying children and youth ages 8-17 who attend
Girls in Action (GAs), Royal Ambassadors (RAs), Challengers, Acteens, Children in Action
(CAs), Youth on Mission (YOM) or other children’s missions organization.

● Application and Qualifications/ Guidelines are located under the WMU tab at
www.doverbaptist.org

● Applications are due to the Dover Office no later than March 1 by 3:00 pm and should be
mailed to Carolyn Hollins Scholarship, DWMU, PO Box 6128, Ashland, VA 23005.

● The two scholarship winners will choose one week during summer break to attend camp.
Campers will participate in activities including Bible study, worship, missions exchange,
swimming, crafting, high ropes, sports, and more.

● Any Question, please feel free to reach out to:
Beth Ward                        Or                    Jessica Moore

Phone: 804-709-8395                               Phone: 804-787-4434
Email: wardbeth73@yahoo.com Email: sitterjessica@yahoo.com
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